
 

Editor-in-Chief Note  
 

In The 5th issue of the Sports Business Journal was published, and more audiences 

know it today. The number of fast-rejected papers has decreased because the 

journal's scope has found its position among its audience. We are honored that today 

researchers in the sports business scops can publish their research results in a 

specialized journal with the highest qualitative and structural forms.  

Through this issue, not only the grammatical editing of the articles with high 

precision has been done, but all the references have been controlled and automated 

with End note software. So, all references in the text of the articles have linked to 

their original pages on the Internet. This quality obtains by spending a lot of time 

and with high precision, like the other high-quality journals worldwide. This effort 

makes the sources and references with the minimum errors in each paper, and 

incorrect references are corrected carefully. Also, all the articles will be carefully 

uploaded on the researchers’ Publons, Research gate, and Google Scholar pages. As 

well as, every time one of them has been cited by any author around the world, they 

will be informed. In addition, the journal's reviewers can inform other editors and 

researchers of their activities by recording their reviews on their personal Publons 

pages and thus receive the possibility of more review invitations from the different 

international chief editors. 

In addition, sharing articles and journal issues on its social media have increased 

its and the authors’ visibility, increasing the journal's H-index to 8. This growth is a 

good statistic for a short period from its started activity. In this way, we have tried 

to register the journal in valid scientific indexes. By the grace of God and the 

cooperation of dear authors, we hope it succeeds in receiving the highest scientific 

rank in Iran. Furthermore, we will coordinate that Iranian writers and researchers 

cooperate more and better with foreign researchers in conducting research work and 

writing joint scientific articles. 

  In this way, we are incredibly grateful to the support of the Vice-Chancellor of 

Research and the Publications Department of Alzahra University, who did not 

hesitate to do everything they could and needed by the executive team of the journal. 

Also, we are grateful to the dear referees for their careful and compassionate reviews 

of the articles, the authors of this issue for submitting their valuable papers, and the 

detailed answers to the corrections requested by the referees, improving the quality 

of the articles. In line with our mission and to responding the young researchers’ 

requests, we hope to plan and hold two workshops to help young researchers 

conduct high-quality research and write quality articles in English and at the level 

of international indexes and promote the articles.  

 

 


